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Calgary... Motorists are advised that there will be lane restrictions and speed reductions on
Deerfoot Trail at Calf Robe Bridge and Ogden Road Bridge.

From Friday, Sept. 23, at 9:30 p.m., to Sunday, Sept. 25 at 8 a.m., there will be additional lane
restrictions and speed reductions to 50 km/h on Deerfoot Trail from Calf Robe Bridge to Ogden
Road Bridge to accommodate bridge construction. Traffic will be reduced to one lane each
night between 9:30 p.m. to 8 a.m.

From Sunday, Sept. 25, at 7 p.m. to Monday, Sept. 26, at 5 a.m., one lane will be open to
traffic on the Calf Robe Bridge to accommodate a phase change that will switch traffic from the
two right lanes to the two left lanes.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Jason Russell Martin Dupuis
Project Engineer Communications
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation  Alberta Transportation
403-297-7680 780-427-1938

780-916-9625
To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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